
 
From: Tim Lindgren  
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 9:53 PM
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>
Subject: [EXT] Docket EL 19-003
 
Dear PUC Commissioners and Staff,
 
     I'm Writting in regards to the waver being considered for Crowned Ridge Wind LLC to begin operating
their project without installing the noise reducing features, that were required in the list of conditions that
were required when the PUC approved the project.  The rest of us have to follow the rules,the same
should apply to Crowned Ridge.  Please, Do Not Approve this waver.  
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